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Dear Sir or Madam 
 
ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT 
 
Telstra Corporation Limited – Sole listing on the ASX commences Monday 21 June 2021  
 
At the close of business today, Telstra will complete its delisting from the Main Board of NZX Limited 
(“NZX”) and the consolidation to a sole listing on the Australian Securities Exchange (“ASX”) will 
commence from Monday 21 June 2021.  
 
Telstra shareholders who held shares through the NZX will be automatically transferred to the ASX 
and their holdings migrated to the Australian share register over the weekend of 19 and 20 June 
2021. New Shareholder Reference Numbers will be mailed to those shareholders on Monday 21 June 
2021. No further action is required from shareholders. 
 
Further information is available under the NZX delisting tab on our website at 
https://www.telstra.com.au/aboutus/investors/shareholder-information. 
 
This announcement has been released simultaneously through NZX. 
 
 
Authorised for lodgement by: 
 

 
Sue Laver 
Company Secretary 
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